
 

Dear Knanaya Community,  

IKCC New York in partnership with KCCNA, KCWFNA and KCYLNA is hosting “ Knanaya Meet 

and Greet “ for our Knanaya youth and young adults of Knanaya Catholics and Knanaya 

Jacobites. This event is for ages 23+.  

It is a 5.5-hour cruise departing from Sunset Park, Brooklyn, NY on Saturday June 5th, 2021.  

The last date to register is tomorrow, so please encourage our young adults to sign up for 

this awesome event.  

KCCNA, KCWFNA and KCYLNA are proud to partner with IKCC New York for this incredible 

event for our Young adults and Youth!  

Please see below flyer for more details and contact info.  

 
 
Thank you, 
 
Cyriac Koovakattil                                           Lijo Matchanickal 
KCCNA President                                             KCCNA Gen. Secretary 
 

 

 

 


